
The two water taps will be on our water main on the east and west side entrance to 409 and 433 
43rd Ave SW . The water services will be at the back of the easement north of 116th st. The existing 
hydrant will be replaced with a new one on the west side of 409 43rds property. Everything is being 
done as per the owners design already approved by the city. 

Thanks Ed  

Fruitland Mutual Water 


